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Dear Future Sponsors:

Ladera Little League would like your support in our endeavor to sustain and
strengthen our athletic program. We are a non-profit, volunteer organization
providing a top-flight youth baseball and softball experience for children ages 4 to
15.

We are the home of the 2010, 2011 and 2014 District 25 11U All-Star Champions;
2013 10U District 25 All-Star Champions; 2013 and 2015 12U District 25 All-Star
Champions; 2010, 2011, 2013 and 2014 District 25 Minor TOC Champions and 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 and 2015 Major TOC Champions! These extraordinary
achievements serve as a testimony for our highly successful programs. Ladera Little
League’s competitive edge is further enhanced by an environment that is always fun
-filled and deeply rooted in fundamental principles. Additionally, we heavily rely on
corporate and community sponsors, and, of course, without your contributions, our
ability to continue to offer exceptional, competitively priced programs -would be
greatly diminished.

In fulfillment of the Ladera Little League mission to provide an athletic opportunity
for youths from diversified backgrounds, our boundaries extend into known
underprivileged areas. Moreover, we award scholarships to children who would
otherwise be unable to afford the cost of their participation; this league’s goal is to
never turn away a child due to economic hardship. In order to continue this
philanthropic policy, we need your support and generosity.

Please consider sponsoring Ladera Little League for the 2015 & 2016 seasons. Your
monetary contribution at any level is greatly appreciated and will tremendously
benefit our organization by helping us to furnish baseball and softball equipment,
make necessary upgrades to our facilities, extend scholarships, and simultaneously
keep our registration fees affordable. Enclosed you will find a Sponsorship Form
describing a variety of tax-deductible financial commitments. Again, our packages
are geared more toward small businesses, if you are able to contribute more, the
league would greatly appreciate it.

For additional sponsorship information, please email the league treasurer, tina-
backstrom @laderalittleleague.org.
Appreciatively Yours,

2016 Ladera Little League Board of Directors
info@laderalittleleague.org
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SPONSORSHIP FORM

Company Name: Contact Person:

Address:

City: State: Zip:

Phone Number: ( ) Fax Number: ( )

Email Address:

Please check desired level of support

HALL OF FAME $1,000+

4’ x 6’ outfield banner displayed for the duration of the 2016 Season, your company logo in the sponsor
section of our monthly newsletter for the duration of the season, acknowledgement at Opening and
Closing Ceremonies, advertising table on Opening Day, link to your company website on
laderalittleleague.org, commemorative plaque

HOME RUN $500
4’ x 6’ outfield banner displayed for the duration of the 2016 Season, your company logo in the
sponsor section of our monthly newsletter for the duration of the season, link to company website on
laderalittleleague.org

TRIPLE PLAY $270
3 x 5’ outfield banner displayed for the duration of the 2016 Season, your company logo in the sponsor
section of our monthly newsletter for the duration of the season, link to company website on
laderalittleleague.org

DOUBLE PLAY $150
Link to your company website on www.laderalittleleague.org, your company logo in the sponsor section
of our monthly newsletter for the duration of the season

Please Make Checks Payable To: Ladera Little League

The Players, Families and Board of Directors Thank You for Your Support

For more information please email
Tina-backstrom@Iladeralittleleague.org
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